
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref:  MDS/SM/AM/libcyd2122offo 
 
 
8 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Please find attached a copy of our latest Ofsted report following the inspection on 24 and 
25 May 2022.  I am delighted to tell you that the inspectors judged Millom School to be 
good in all areas and recognised that we are the good school we know we are. 
 
I am incredibly proud of the students as the inspectors really did listen to what they 
thought of their school. 
 
The inspectors commented on how quickly we had made improvements since the last 
inspection, particularly given the covid pandemic and I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for all your support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
M D Savidge 
Headteacher 
 


